
3rd Grade Newsletter
Week of August 17-August 21

Welcome to our 3rd week of school!  I am 
very impressed with the commitment and 
hard work that many of the students have 
been putting into their online learning. 
Let’s continue to have another awesome 
week!

This upcoming Wednesday will be our first 
half day schedule for the school year. Refer 
to the half day schedule to see the changes 
in some of the subject times for 
Wednesday. 
              
Thank you to those who scheduled your 
child’s 1:1 meeting with me  last week. It 
was wonderful  talking your child and 
gaining more  information of how I can best 
              support their learning. 

Thank you all and have a great 
                    week!
  

-Mrs. Buechel
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Mrs. Buechel:  jbuechel@laveeneld.org 
602-237-7040  ext: 3448
Website: https://sites.laveenschools.org/jbuechel/
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Little by little, one walks far.

-provide headphones for your child

-find a nice quiet area in the house 
where your child can fully 

focus on their learning
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